
Astro Dome viewings for 2023 will commence on 

31st March. 

 

The dome is located on the old school grounds in Griffith St and viewings will 

be at 7.30pm subject to the weather.  

A cost of $5.50 per person is payable at the time of booking and there will be 

a maximum of 6 people at each viewing. 

Bookings are essential and can be made as follows: 

31st March to 10th April at the Caravan Park office. 

11th April onwards at the Visitors Centre. 

Bring your binoculars and enjoy what the spectacular Sandstone night sky has 

to offer. 

 

 


